
 

 
 

 

July 27th, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

As you know there is an excursion to the Torres García Museum planned for Form 1B and Form 
1Z tomorrow, Wednesday 27th July.  With the information we have about the climatic conditions 
forecast for tomorrow morning, we believe the trip will take place.  However we reserve the right 
to cancel the visit at short notice if we think weather conditions will pose any danger to our 
students, 

Regards,  
 

                                            Trudy Chappell 
                                             Head of Junior 

 

Estimados Padres, 

Cómo ustedes saben hay una excursión planeada al Museo Torres García para las clases de F1B 
y F1Z en el día de mañana, miércoles 27 de julio. Con la información que manejamos acerca de 
las condiciones climáticas previstas para mañana, creemos que el paseo se llevará a cabo. De 
todas maneras nos reservamos el derecho de cancelar la visita a último momento si las 
condiciones climáticas puedan ser peligrosas para nuestros alumnos. 

Atentamente, 

                                                   Trudy Chappell 
                                                       Directora de Primaria 
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